
1

APCD_slocleanair

From: Linda Reynolds <lreynolds151@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 12:13 PM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]Comments for the APCD Hearing Board Members

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 

It is apparent the proposed mitigation is inadequate to achieve the SOA 
requirements. 
When will we get real relief? Not as long as there is a lack of 
responsibility by state parks to improve 
the situation on the dunes. Currently there is still  an attack on people's 
health upwind 
and the continual devastation to a world class wonder, the Oceano 
Dunes. 
 
There has been some progress, but too little and too late. The APCO 
needs to  
get the abatement process on track so that the SOA goal will be attained 
by   
December 2023. We need more emission reductions and no more 
excuses and 
delays. 
 
Regards, 
Linda Reynolds 
Nipomo 
 


